
1  

 

Associate Dean of Students/ 
  Title IX Coordinator 

 

 

To: Dr. Minita Ramirez, Laredo College – President 

CC: Students, Faculty, and Staff 

From: Ms. Raquel A. Peña, Associate Dean of Students 

Subject: Title IX Fall 2022 Report 

Date: February 7, 2023 

 
 

Title IX Title IX (laredo.edu) 

To comply with legislative requirements for institutions receiving federal 

funds, Laredo College has established specific policies and procedures to 

address compliance with Title IX of the Higher Education Amendments of 1972 

(20 U.S.C., Section 1681 Et. Seq. (Title IX)) which prohibits discrimination on the 

basis of sex in education programs or activities. Furthermore, sexual assault, 

sexual violence, relationship violence (dating and domestic violence), stalking 

and sexual harassment, are a form of sex discrimination which is prohibited by 

Title IX. Any individual who has a complaint regarding Title IX prohibited 

behaviors needs to contact the Title IX Coordinator to address this complaint or 

use the anonymous electronic platform STOP!T to report it. 

 

Download STOP!T for free from iTunes or Google Play. Access code through 

PASPORT to activate a report. 

 

 

The law also requires for all entering freshmen and returning students to take part in 

an on-line Title IX training. 

Your username is your LC student email and click on forgot password to create a new 

password to beginning your Title IX on-line training. 

 
 

 
 

https://www.laredo.edu/title-ix/index.html
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No Title IX incidents have been reported to the Office of the Associate Dean of 

Students/Title IX Coordinator for the Fall 2022 Semester. 

Formal reports of sexual misconduct may be made to the Title IX Coordinator 

via email, phone or in person at the contact information below: 

 

Raquel A. Peña 
Associate Dean of Students 
Title IX Coordinator 
Laredo College 
Kazen Student Center 208 
Laredo, Texas 78040 
Phone: 956.794‐4988 Fax 956.764.5716 
email: rapena@laredo.edu 

 

Students can also submit their reports anonymous 
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